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	Thursday 24th November 2022
End of Term

The end of term is fast approaching and we are heading into the busiest time of year. This newsletter contains some important dates for the next few weeks so make sure you put them on your calendars.

Hindu Visit

On Tuesday of this week, we enjoyed a visit from two members of the Hindu community in Nottingham. They spent a full day in school working with children in Year 1 and 2 then finished the day with a whole school assembly. It was a lovely experience for all the children and we have no doubt many of them will have shared their experiences with you when they went home.

         -------------------------

Children in need 2022

Thank you to all the children that came to school dressed in their Children in need clothes last Friday. We collected £105.60 in donations.

    ------------------------------
	Christmas Celebrations
This year, we are excited to be able to return to some of our favourite traditions following the COVID pandemic.

We will be staging two different Christmas Performances that parents will be invited to come and watch.

Thursday 15th December:

9.30am – our Foundation Stage children will perform a simple nativity. This is always a highlight of the year. Parents will be welcome to come and watch.

2pm – This will be the first performance of ‘Behind the Stable Door’ for the children in Years 1-6. 

6.30pm – This will be the second performance of ‘Behind the Stable Door’. 

Please note – it is vital that all children return for this evening show so that the performance isn’t spoilt by absences. Children need to return at 6pm.
As there are more children involved in these performances, entry will be by ticket only.
--------------------

Family Assembly

On Monday 19th December at 9.15am, we will be holding our Family Assembly for this half term. Please come along and join us to celebrate the children’s achievements.
	Christmas Dinner Day
Our Christmas Dinner Day this year will be held on Tuesday 13th December. We make the day special by adding decorations and crackers to the tables and by all the children making themed Christmas hats to wear at lunchtime.

All children are invited to have a Christmas dinner but we also include those children that prefer to have a packed lunch. It would help if you can speak to your children about whether they want a Christmas dinner and let teachers know if they are opting for packed lunch.

           ---------------------------

Christmas Party Day

Christmas Parties will be held on Monday 19th December.

Foundation Stage children will celebrate in the morning so can come to school dressed in their party clothes.

All other parties will be held in the afternoon so we ask that children come to school dressed in their uniforms and bring their party clothes in a bag to change into.

Further information about parties will be sent out in due course.

                -----------------

Christmas Holiday

School will close at 1.30pm on Tuesday 20th December for the Christmas break and will re-open at the usual time on Wednesday 4th January.
         ------------------------

	Christmas Jumper Day
On Thursday 8th December, we are asking children to come to school wearing Christmas Jumpers or Christmas themed clothes in support of Save the Children. We are asking for a £1 donation from each child.

        ------------------------

	
	

	
	
	


